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Memo 
 
To: Federation Task Force Members 
 
From: Tracy Cook, Lead Consulting & Learning Librarian 
 
Date: October 27, 2022 
 
Re: Feedback from Fall 2022 Federation Meetings 

 

In preparation for the task force’s work we asked attendees at each of the six federation 
meetings about the value of federations to libraries and the people libraries serve. We also asked 
what is missing, what needs to change, and for their thoughts on the legislative intent. 

Please review the summary documents for each federation. We will discuss these 
questions during our meeting. As you review them consider the following questions: 

• What themes were seen across the federations? 
• What differences did you see across the federations? 
• What, if anything, do you think we need to explore or suggest changing? 
• What questions, concerns, or observations did you have as you reviewed the 

documents? 

Links to federation feedback: 

• Broad Valleys  
• Golden Plains  
• Pathfinder 
• Sagebrush 
• South Central 
• Tamarack 

https://ftpaspen.msl.mt.gov/EventResources/20221013160401_22086.pdf
https://ftpaspen.msl.mt.gov/EventResources/20221013160627_22086.pdf
https://ftpaspen.msl.mt.gov/EventResources/20221027185846_22086.pdf
https://ftpaspen.msl.mt.gov/EventResources/20221024082418_22086.pdf
https://ftpaspen.msl.mt.gov/EventResources/20221013160832_22086.pdf
https://ftpaspen.msl.mt.gov/EventResources/20221021105356_22086.pdf

